
To: DC HBX Executive Board 
From: DC HBX Advisory Board 
Date: June 14, 2013 
 
Re: Advisory Committee Recommendations 
 
Dear Executive Board Members: 
 
The DC HBX Advisory Board (the Board) was charged with identifying and recommending 
applicants for appointment to HBX Plan Management Advisory Committee. This process was 
completed in February 2013. Since the formation of the Plan Management Advisory Committee, 
two members of the committee, one health insurance broker and one dental carrier 
representative, have resigned.  
 
The Board has considered replacements for each of these members and recommends the 
following individuals who have demonstrated the requisite skills, professional qualifications, and 
community involvement to make substantive contributions to the issues that must be addressed 
on the Plan Management Committee in order to successfully build the District's Health Benefit 
Exchange: 
 

1. Margaret Flickinger, President/CEO, Keller Benefits 
2. Michael Hickey, Government Relations Council, MetLife 

Sincerely, 

Claire McAndrew 
Vice-Chair, DC HBX Standing Advisory Board 
 

 

 
 


